
Monday, December 6th 

****************************************************************** 
CLARK BASKETBALL 
The 7th grade boys basketball team split their games against Hanover on Saturday.  Kyan 
Fentress led the way with 5 points in game 2 and set up a nice 3 point shot for Ian Toney.  Both 
7th and 8th grade play tonight against Griffith starting at 5:00.  Come on out and support your 
Coyotes!! 
 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place this Wednesday, December 8th in room 
607 from 8:00 until 8:30 am.   
  
MATH COUNTS 
Math Counts practice will be tomorrow morning at 8:00 am in room 709.  
 
CLARK BAND CONCERT 
The Winter Clark Band Concert is tomorrow, December 7th, at 7:00 pm in the beautiful Lake 
Central High School Auditorium.  Tickets are $5 each, and can only be purchased online on the 
CMS Band Ticketleap website: https://clarkschoolband.ticketleap.com/winter21/  
 
HOLIDAY DRESS-UP DAYS 
Tomorrow's dress up theme:  wear blue and silver, and don't forget to add some sparkle! 
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

****************************************************************** 
FROM THE NURSE'S OFFICE: 
Parents, please check your emails for vaccine letters. 
 
PARENTS OF 8TH GRADERS: 
Freshman Parent Night  
Thursday, January 20th, 2022, at Lake Central High School 
The presentation will take place in the Auditorium 
starting at  

6:00 p.m.  

The information tables will be open from 6:30 - 7:30 
p.m. 

https://clarkschoolband.ticketleap.com/winter21/


 
 
PARENT VOLUNTEER REQUIREMENTSIf you would like to be a 
parent volunteer at Clark, please make sure you have a negative COVID test within 36 hours of 
your school visit and a background check must be completed.  Background check forms are 
available in the office.  Please check with the front office if you have any questions regarding the 
requirements.  We truly appreciate your help and cooperation. 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 12, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out        $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

